

April 25th, 2014

Mrs. Rosa Pavanelli General Secretary Mr. Jocelio Drummond Inter-American Regional Secretary Public Services International

Dear Mrs. Pavanelli and Mr. Drummond,

Thank you for your letter received on April 10th 2014.

Labor matters are of great relevance to the Inter-American Development Bank as we consider them a key aspect to foster development in Latin America and the Caribbean. In that sense, we would be interested in exploring potential dialogue mechanisms that could be mutually beneficial for our respective work.

As responsible for Civil Society matters at the Bank, my team and I will be glad to receive Mr. Langevin at his convenience to discuss your proposal further.

Sincerely,

Roberto Vellutini
Vice President for Countries

cc:

Mr. Mark S. Langevin, Ph.D North America Subregional Secretary Public Services International

Mr. Roberto Vellutini, VPC/VPC Mr. Santiago Levy, VPS/VPS Mr. Hector Salazar, SCL/SCL Ms. Carmen Pages, SCL/LMK